
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/2/2015 6:40:27 PM
Subject: NEG

FYI - This afternoon, Cheryl mentioned that she thinks they have been approved for NEG, but 
needed to confirm. Wanted to pass along in the event she had not already reached out to y'all.
 

Have a pleasant evening, and see y'all in the AM.
 

DMG
 

Sent from my iPhone
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